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EMERGENCY CONTACT:
1-866-283-7676

MONTANA
COUNTIES OF OPERATION:

_______________________________________
Changes may occur. Contact the operator to 
discuss their pipeline systems and areas of 
operation.

Dawson Richland

PipelineQuestions@MPLX.com

Andeavor Field Services LLC, a wholly owned subsidiary of MPLX, is committed to 
public safety protection of the environment and compliance with applicable rules and 
regulations. Public awareness and education is of primary importance to MPLX.

You can help keep our community and environment safe from a pipeline emergency 
by following the safety guidelines and information below.

DIGGING NEAR A PIPELINE 

The primary cause of pipeline leaks is damage from construction-related activities.

•	 Contact the One-Call Center before digging near a pipeline, at least 2 business 
days before

	 planned work activity by contacting Montana811.

•	 Do not disturb the ground until all pipelines are marked.

•	 Abide by all location markers and instructions provided by the pipeline/utility
	 representatives.

•	 Do not use power equipment around the pipelines within the “Tolerance Zone”
	 which is 18” around the entire diameter of the pipeline being excavated.

•	 If a pipeline is or becomes damaged, immediately leave the area.

•	 When you reach a safe area, call 911 and the MPLX emergency number  
(866) 283-7676.

IDENTIFYING AND PROTECTING PIPELINES 

The pipeline right of way must be kept clear of any buildings, structures, trees, 
shrubs, excess vegetation, fence posts, electric / telephone poles or other 
“encroachments” which might damage and restrict access to the pipeline. The right of 
way protects the public and the pipeline. If you notice any possible encroachments on 
MPLX G&P’s, pipeline right of way or if you need to install a structure near the right of 
way, please call the state One-Call Center, Montana811.

Pipeline markers are located along our pipeline right of way to help identify the 
approximate location of our pipeline. MPLX pipeline markers list the commodity 
transported and our 24-hour telephone number where a person can be reached at 
any time (866) 283-7676

If you know of a damaged or missing pipeline marker, or have seen someone damaging 
or vandalizing our markers, please report it to MPLX.  It’s against the law for any person 
to willfully and knowingly deface, damage, remove, or destroy any pipeline sign or right 
of way marker.


